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Related subject: Ouseburn and Shieldfield

Dear Sir/Madam,

In regard to the proposed new ward boundaries in Newcastle, the proposal to extend the existing Ouseburn Ward into the southern half of what is
now South Jesmond makes sense. However, the name Ouseburn and Shieldfield makes little sense as the Shieldfield neighbourhood is already
within the existing Ouseburn Ward.

Can I propose that the new Ward be called either 'Ouseburn and Sandyford' as this would reflect the new part of the Ward (plus it references the
old Sandyford Ward which included all of the current Ouseburn), or, preferably, just 'Ouseburn' as all of the proposed Ward is in the drainage
basin of the Ouseburn river.

All the best,

Gareth
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